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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: RO0000023 EZ Serve

Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 10/1/2008 3:07 PM

End: Wed 10/1/2008 3:07 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Spoke with Jennifer Rice, attorney for current property owner Azizolah Kandahari.  She was concerned with the 

September 26, 2008 correspondence requiring an  excavation summary report and joint groundwater monitoring with 
down-gradient site located at 580 W A Street.  She brought to my attention a letter from the cleanup fund denying over-

excavation remedial alternative and recommended continued groundwater monitoring.  I told Jennifer that the plume 
appears to extent off-site across the street towards 580 W A Street and the consultant for that site is contending that 

there is impact from the subject site.  That is why I requested joint quarterly monitoring at both sites.  I also explained 
why we requested a report summarizing soil excavation that was conducted at the site for the UST installations and that 

the site still needs to be assessed to verify current concentrations and that natural attenuation is occurring. 


